
Urgent: Verdes Cannabis Beverages Voluntary Recall

This is to inform you of a voluntary product recall for: 
Product Name: Verdes Cannabis Beverages 
Manufacturer: Verdes Cannabis 
Date Range of Recall: September 8, 2022 to November 29, 2022 

This voluntary recall has been initiated due to a recent inspection of the product 
that revealed abnormalities, specifically unidentified particulate matter that was 
observed inside the product.  We have sent samples for testing to identify the 
particulate matter.  The wellbeing of our community and providing safe access to 
quality cannabis are our top priorities. We appreciate your cooperation with this 
voluntary recall. 

This product was manufactured between the dates of September 8 and 
November 29, 2022 and distributed in New Mexico. The production date can be 
found on the bottle, look for the words made on. 

Please do not ingest these beverages and return the bottle/s to the place of 
purchase for a credit. 

If you have any questions, please refer to the Verdes Cannabis website for 
additional information at verdescannabis.org or email us at info@verdesfoundation.org. 



 

 
  

  

 


